
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

June


2021

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by June 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

The Day for New Shoes has 
Arrived!


Thank you for your donations to purchase 
new shoes for the children.  


Over 300 children received shoes on this day.  

Dear Friends,

I trust all is well with each one of you. We pray for you each day for protection and good health. Thank you for 

praying and loving Omega School Children. It is a big blessing to see the gifts you send.  We especially thank you for the 
shoe drive because it has met the special needs of our children. When needs come up we try to bring them to your 
attention and we are so grateful for your overwhelming response.


Today May 27, 2021, we delivered shoes to over 300 Omega School children and we have witnessed a lot of 
excitement and happiness. The weather was so pleasant and we found the children waiting patiently for the shoes.

Indeed this kindness shown today gives these youngsters self esteem, confidence, and I believe their academic 
performance cannot remain the same. We have witnessed great joy and happiness.  Each child who received a pair of 
shoes today smiled. Thank you very much for caring for the needy and orphaned children with us here.  


In July we are to have a birthday party for all Omega School Children and this time all children will be back in full. 
May the Almighty God bless you all richly….                       Pastor Fred Tumwebaze

Funds are still being accepted to make the birthday party a beautiful celebration of God’s provision throughout the Covid19 
lockdowns.  Just designate the birthday fund.  Thank you to all those who have already been giving through out the year!
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